Debbie Neumann

From: Andrew Schwantner [aschwantner@bigrivertelephone.com]

Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2007 11:48 AM

To: 'John Jennings'

Subject: FW: Big River in MO - Commingling - UNE-P to 251 loop and 271 port

————— Original Message-----

From: JOSEPHSON, DEBBIE (SWBT) [mailto:da8575@att.com]

Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2006 5:16 PM

To: aschwantner@bigrivertelephone.com

Subject: Big River in MO - Commingling - UNE-P to 251 loop and 271 port

Andrew. I got your VM message today regarding this. We have another internal call about
this on Thursday. It will be to draft a letter to Big River regarding where we are on
this issue. Hopefully we will have your answer this week. Thanks!

Have a good evening!

Debbie Josephson

Account Manager-Industry Markets
at&t Industry Markets

Four SBC Plaza, Room 720.03
Dallas, Texas 75202

(214) 464-4438 / ofc.

(214) 464-5150 / fax
email:da8575@txmail.sbc.com
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